
Alateen Report 

I have been working on the usual information updates and new Alateen Groups. I 

have been working on a workshop for a Day of Sharing in Lockport NY on Nov 8. 

I am looking forward to going to NYNAC this year with the person who is elected 

to take over this position.  

It is hard to believe that this 3 year term is over in roughly 3 more months and just 

as I am feeling more comfortable with my job it is time to let it go. There is always 

more that you wish you had done and accomplished but I have learned that all 

things come in HP’s time and not mine. Planting the seed, starting the discussion, 

and taking the risk is sometimes all that we are asked to do. 

Thanks for the opportunity to grow and learn through serving you all at the Area 

level. 

Love in Service  

Lynda S. 

 

 


